
Peek at the Week 
Nursery— 22nd September 2023 

Our Learning 
Personal, Social & Emotional Development 

We have been settling in children and helping 
them to learn new nursery routines such as 
washing hands, lining up, sitting on the carpet 
etc. Next week we will be working together in 
our key person groups to create our own class 
rules for expected behaviour.  

Communication & Language Development 

We have been sharing lots of 
stories and rhymes and next 

week we will start to listen to 
our new book ‘From head 

to Toe’ by Eric Carle.  

We have been encouraging 
the children to talk about the activities 

they have chosen to do in Nursery. 

Physical Development 

We have been exploring our new outside area, 
having fun running up and down the hill and 
practicing our balancing. 

It has been so lovely to have met you all and we 
look forward to working with you in supporting 
your child this year. Peek at the week aims to in-
form you of what areas of learning we have been 
looking at during the week in our continuous  pro-
vision and carpet times.  It also will have some 
helpful  reminders and important dates. 

Please remember to bring a  
waterproof coat with a 
hood each day to nursery. 
The day may start off as 
being sunny but we all 
know how quickly the 
weather can change!  We want 
the children to be able to choose 
to explore outside whatever the 
weather.    

 

Child of the week:   

Umaiza for being an amazing role model for our new children, confidently helping 
them and making sure that they are being included in play.  

Nursery rhyme of the week:  Twinkle, Twinkle Little Star. 

Please share this video with your child and encourage them to sing along. Twinkle Twinkle Little Star | CoComelon 

Contact us: nursery@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hqzvHfy-Ij0

